
QUARTERLY ISSUES FOR KXRZ-FM

3rd Quarter 2023

 “ONE ON ONE PROGRAM” with News Director Mark Anthony

10 Minutes Sundays at 10:20 am; Mondays at 9:40 am

July 2-3 On this week’s One on One we visited with Bob Baas from the Vintage Car Club 
about their non-profit that keeps those old classic cars alive.  

July 9-10 We talked with Counselor Laurie Healey who lost a brother to drug addiction and 
is now helping others who are struggling with drug addiction. 

July 16-17 Our One on One interview this week was with Mike Scarborough who is 
organizing a trip to the Fagen World War II Museum in Granite Falls through the 
Senior Center. 

July 23-24 On this week’s One on One we visited with members of the Douglas County 
Genealogy Guild about their organization.    

July 30-31   On this week’s One on One we talked with a student from Ukraine about Dasha’s 
Dream to help those in Ukraine as the war wages on with Russia.     

Aug. 6-7     Jen Jabas and Leah Wolkow stopped by to discuss their “Stuff the Bus” program 
for student supplies, and also their coat drive for needy people this fall and winter 
on One on One. 

Aug. 13-14 Abby Furth from Garfield Elementary School in Garfield visited with us about 
their efforts to raise money for a new playground. 

Aug. 20-21 University of Minnesota Interim President Jeff Ettinger joined us to talk about the 
challenges at the U of M  with falling enrollment and his role as interim 
president.  

Aug. 27-28 Mike Pray and Larry Norte discussed the Midwest Shrine Association Convention 
in Alexandria and what the Shriners do for the area.   

Sept. 3-4 Executive Director of Love, Inc. Aaron Feltman discussed the organization and 
their big fundraiser and how they help needy people. 

Sept. 10-11 Pope County Sheriff’s Deputy Bryan Klassen and State Patrol Trooper Darren 
Athey talked about the fundraiser for Deputy Josh Owen who was shot and killed.  

Sept. 17-18 On this week’s One on One we visited with Sonya Anderson and Todd Powers 
from the Runestone Off-Road ATV Riders (ROAR) about the ATV trails in 
Douglas County. 

Sept. 24-25 On this week’s One on One we chatted with local author/nutritionist Catherine 
Anderson-Barnes and her book to help teach nutrition and the alphabet.


